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The Orientation to Mooting was organized by the Moot Court Society on February 23, 2023.
Seventy-Nine students across various batches attended the orientation session. The session
was taken by senior student office bearers, Athera Gopan and Mohammed Nihal for the
benefit of 1st year and 2nd year students intending to participate in the Novice Moot
competition. The session was an overview of oral and written skills that mooters must
acquire.
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